
Coffs Harbour Newsletter 1, 2014 

Avé fellow plebs and hockey players.  

Forget all this nonsense about our winter of our discontent, the Coffs Harbour trip is on again! 

This year the weekend is: 

17-19.10.2014  

 

We depart: 

Newcastle Hockey Centre at 10.00 am 17.10.14  

We return: 

Around 8.00 pm 19.10.14 to the Hockey Centre 

 

In between, will be a couple of hockey games, accommodation, a return bus trip, a couple of breakfasts, a couple 

of lunches and you will get a very exclusive walkout shirt.  

 

All this for a cost of: 

$380 per person – deposits needed now to book/order the accommodation, bus 

and shirts. 

Monies can be deposited at: 

The Greater Newcastle Building Society 

BSB -637000 

A/C number – 716380947  

Please include your name on the deposit. 

Everyone tells me it’s a great trip [well, one bloke didn’t, but it’s amazing how little noise a weighted body makes 

when dropped into a fast flowing river!] 

I need 18 definite starters and I need to know names:  

 No later than 27.7.14 

 

The Hon. Don 


